St. Nicholas Academy Presents: How the Grinch
Stole Christmas, A Family Fun Movie Night!

Welcoming the entire community of grandparents, aunts, uncles,
friends and families of SNA: Mark your calendar for the Annual
St. Nicholas Academy Tuition Assistance Fundraiser to be held on
Saturday, November 17th, in the Activity Center at OLSH from
6:30pm-11pm. Admission is $20.00 per family or $5.00 per person.

This family friendly event is packed with fun for all ages and includes:
Viewing of the the movie, How the Grinch Stole Christmas. Kids can
bring a pillow and blanket or comfy lawn chair for movie viewing
comfort. **Bring Your Own Adult and Kid Beverages**And enjoy
FREE POPCORN!

There are chances to win an iPod, a new bike and
many great baskets!

Ugly Sweater Contest is at 7:00! Family with the
Ugliest Sweaters wins a gift card!

Need a pic for the family Christmas card?
FREE Photo Booth to take your own pictures!

Pizza by the slice & hot cocoa bar with commemorative
mug available to purchase! - -

Giant Jenga and Plunko will be set up for some fierce Knight competitors!
Hat Lady- Handmade character hats for sale!

Want to make a donation? See the donation board attached and
purchase one of the items. The donation boards are also at your
parish entrance. Donations due in by Nov. 9th. You may leave

your donations with our school office, or your parish office. You may
also contact the following for donation pick up: Emily Farthing at
513-706-4898 or Amy Wilmink @ 513-315-6115. Our school and parish
communities are happy to be celebrating our school’s 12th Anniversary.
Go Knights!




